
 

   

 
File: 5433.00 
  
       August 4, 2022 
 
James Matthewson 
Manager 
Transmission and Distribution Environment and Engagement Department 
Manitoba Hydro 

360 Portage Avenue (5), Winnipeg MB  R3C 0G8 

jmatthewson@hydro.mb.ca  
 
Dear James Matthewson: 
 
Re:  Manitoba Hydro – Bipole III Transmission Project – Environment Act Licence 

No. 3055 
 

Thank you for your letter dated July 7, 2022. The letter includes updated 
socioeconomic monitoring reports for 2014-2018 and a summary report.   

 
The reports complete the socioeconomic monitoring requirements of clauses 18, 

57, and 58 of the licence.  
 
If you have any questions about this letter, please contact Bruce Webb, Senior 

Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals Branch at Bruce.Webb@gov.mb.ca or 
204-945-7021.  

 
 

Sincerely,  
 
Original signed by, 

 
James Capotosto 
Director 

 
c. Yvonne Hawryliuk - Environmental Compliance and Enforcement 
 Asit Dey, Bruce Webb - Environmental Approvals Branch   
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